
November 10, 1981 

Kermit Geary 
RD #4, Box 321 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Kermit: 

This letter is to verify the fact that what you heard 
on Tuesday, November 3rd, 1981 was WGBU Radio at 1470. 

I thank you very much for writing to us and letting us 

know that you were able to pick us up at such a great 
distance. Power output was 1,000 watts. 

Please keep trying to reach us in the future. 

Sincerely, 

/L-yL.G c tiz 
Jack Armour 
Chief Engineer 

JA: cb 
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